Brian Schultz

CORRESPONDENCE
1/10/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 00175-2020

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Angie Calhoun

Friday, January 10, 2020 4:41 PM
Consumer Correspondence
Diane Hood

FW: To CLK Docket 20190222
Duke Energy increase

Please see attached correspondence for Docket 20190222.

Sincerely,

Angela Calhoun

Regulatory Program Administrator
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach

From: Diane Hood

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 4:04 PM

To: Angie Calhoun

Subject: To CLK Docket 20190222



Brian Schultz

From: michele maro <nollotrfan@tampabay.rr.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 04, 2020 10:26 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Duke Energy increase

Why are we always expected to pay more for Duke Energy? First paying for a power plant that never happened. Now
they want us to pay for crews that had to get ready for a hurricane that never came. They should plan for this and build
it into their structure. $6 more a month. I’'m on Social Security. | live alone and my electric bill is $204 a month. | live
paycheck to paycheck and can’t afford any more increases. | only do laundry twice a month. | do everything | can to save
on my power bill, turning lights off, etc. There’s nothing more | can do on my end to save that I’'m already doing.

Yet you'll approve this and screw the consumers. How about no huge raises for the top brass at the company? I’'m sure
that will more than make up for the cost of readying crews for the storm that never came.

Michele Maro





